Katikids

The Month That Was August 2023

Kia ora Katikids Tamariki, Whanau and Friends. It has been a lovely month with a lot more sunshine, a few new Katikids attending and a little bit less rain. Once again our Tamariki have been very busy getting creative, using their imaginations and enjoying each others company.



Chalk play was a hit today with groups of children creating their own designs. Jesse and Sven have been very interested in board games, Jessie likes to play this game called "Mouse Trap". Jesse is excited to collect cheese slices every time he throws the dice. Some places on the board say go back 6 spaces he says "UGH" and we have a good laugh. Tanya



Cancellations

Please remember to text 02102952728 or e-mail shp@katikaticommunity.nz if your child is absent for any reason before 10am, as charges will apply for late cancellations.



Regular Bookings
2.50pm - 4pm \$9.50
2.50pm - 5.20pm \$14.00
casual bookings
2.50pm-4pm \$10.00
2.50pm - 5.20pm \$15.00







Gurmehar was very proud of her "dog house" design ... Gurmehar had so much fun creating her artistic masterpiece. Whiteboard drawing allows children to be creative while easily rubbing out the areas they do not like, they can try again when they make a mistake. Leigh.



We have all been using our imaginations while trying to decide what we want to be as we get older. Riley wants to be a Mermaid, while Cailtlin and Luka are princesses. Logan worked really hard on creating his Firemens outfit and hat. It will be interesting in a few weeks to see what they would like to be next.

Rochelle









Lego is a great tool for so many different reasons. It stretches our minds into making so many amazing creations, and allows for conversations from everyone who is joining in. Niko has been interested in the FIFA world cup and has created a Football Pitch while Nevaya and Devyn are trying out our marble run. Rochelle

<u>Reminder</u> - Teachers only day at Katikati Primary on the 18th September 2023. Katikids will be closed.